
School Council Friday 21st January 2022  

Agenda /Events Points made Actions / Next step 

Welcome Ofsted feedback shared with children 

“Pupils are thoughtful and express their views with 

maturity. Pupils behave well in and out of lessons. They 

respect differences”. 

“The school has achieved gold for the UNICEF Rights 

Respecting School award. The school values, 'Be Kind', 

'Be Respectful' and 'Be the Best you can be' are 

understood and important to staff and pupils. Pupils 

respect each other. “ 

“They are charming and lively learners.” 

 

 Right of the Fortnight 

feedback. 

 

Next week Articles 7 and 8. 

 

Discussion of Articles 7 and 8  

Feedback from classes 

regarding clubs etc 

 

All going well. Children enjoying variety available and are 

pleased they can be inside if they wish when the weather 

is cold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


